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Dear Mﬁtonboy,

Energex is pleased to submit to the Australian Energy Regulator (AER) its
revised regulatory proposal and accompanying attachments for the
regulatory period 1 July 2015 to 30 June 2020.

The revised regulatory proposal has been prepared in accordance with the
National Electricity Law, National Electricity Objective, National Electricity
Rules and AER Guidelines. In meeting these requirements, this revised
proposal sets out the revenue required to manage Energex’s network in a
safe, reliable and efficient manner for our customers and addresses the
matters raised by the AER in the Preliminary Decision.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact

Mr Kevin Kehl, Executive General Manager, Strategy, Regulation and
Governance on (07) 3664 4006 or Mr Neil Andersen, Group Manager,
Regulation and Pricing on (07) 3664 4009.

Yours sincerely

prn

Terry Effeney
Chief Executive Officer
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